
 

 Submission    
No 1 

 
 
 
 
 
 

INQUIRY INTO COMMENCEMENT OF THE FISHERIES 

MANAGEMENT AMENDMENT ACT 2009 
 
 
 

Name: Mr Julian Richards 

Date Received: 27 November 2021 

 

 



Dear Committee Members, 
 
I am opposed to this law as it provides special rights for one group of NSW citizens, namely 
Aboriginal people - the granting of special rights for one racial group over all others is 
discriminatory and therefore, racist. 
 
This law should not be applied / implemented, for the above reason. 
 
Regards, 
Julian 
 
 


